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VIII.    SUPERINTENDENT’S REPORT 
 

 
 
 
      
  

 THS FEMA Safe Room 
 
      Mr. Andy Cantrell/ 
     Mr. Charles Laney, JBHM Architects, P.A.
   
     

We have an extension filed and approved with MEMA/FEMA until 
September 6, 2016. We must have 2 sets of plans, specs, budget, peer 
review, and an updated Budget Cost Analysis (BCA) submitted by 
September 6, 2016. FEMA will reimburse approximately $2,172,918. TPSD’s 
cost of this project is approximately $3,901,937. The total cost is 
approximately $6,074,855. Total square footage is approximately 24,000. 
This safe room will seat approximately 2,178. 
 

Recommend motion authorizing JBHM Architects to proceed with the 
design of Option #1 (24,000 square feet) FEMA Safe Room at THS and 
authorize Superintendent Loden to execute all documents related to 
this project.   
 

 
 

 
 

ACTION BY THE BOARD: 

 
       Motion Second  Yes         No N Abstain Absent 

Mr. Babb (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) 

Mrs. Davis (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) 

Mr. Hudson (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) 

Mr. Prather (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) 

Mr. Wheeler (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) 

       

     Passed:  Yes  (   )   No  (   ) 
  

Action 


